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Our Annual Interpretation Meeting was called to order by President Tom Usischon at 7:35 PM.
  
Tom introduced the Executive Board Members and informed our members that: 

Volunteers are still welcome to help out at our tournament.
To volunteer contact Tom or Joe White.

And opportunities to be mentored are still available.  
Please contact Dave Schoenfeld for more information.

Tom turned the meeting over to Ernie Rudloff and Brandon Cruz for this season’s Annual Interpretation.
  
Ernie and Brandon, with technical assistance from Jorge DeJesus, explained the rule changes and points of emphasis clearly and concisely.

Plays were shown from IAABO’s popular “You Make The Ruling.”
  
Questions were asked and answered.  
  
Another excellent job from our Interpreters as our Annual Interpretation Meeting is second to none. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.

A reminder to anyone that hasn’t attended an Interpretation Meeting yet, one chance remains


11/13 – Eastern Long Island Board 40 at Glenwood Village Clubhouse in Riverhead 7:30 PM


A Thank You to everyone for your promptness and professionalism.  
 
We are all proud members of Board 119 “The Professionals.”

